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Request for a contribution to HEDN  

 

We are calling for contributions of articles to Health Emergency and Disaster Nursing (HEDN) that deal 

with the nursing workforce. Historically, nurses have played premier roles in educating and supplying nurses 

who are imperative in meeting nursing workforce needs across the world. Significantly, the COVID-19 

pandemic has highlighted the crucial role nurses play in meeting our nations’ critical health care needs of 

diverse populations. Nurses have become more vital than ever to ensure the health and well-being of society. 

Thus, nurses are essential workers in providing acute and primary care; public health; pediatric, obstetrical, 

and gynecological care; and care of the aging, making nursing a high-impact, high-demand field. 

 

For the next issue, we welcome articles concerning the nursing workforce, particularly focusing on working 

situation of front-line nurses in each country.  

 

For each country, articles may include: 

• Global innovations 

• Experiences of individual nurses in institutions  

• Reviews of recent literature 

• Nursing education for an expanded workforce 

• Ways of creating safe and healthy work environments 

• Polices that support the nursing workforce 

• History of issues affecting the nursing workforce 

• Responses to nursing supply and demand in each country 

• Quality of care 
 

If you agree to contribute to our journal, please provide us with a paper covering the topic, based on the 

following: 

1) Manuscript should be written in English, the length to be up to 2-3 printed pages (approximately 

1,800-2,700 words).  

2) Inclusion of tables/figures, photos and some quotes from nurses is favorable.  

3) Up to five key words (for the purposes of indexing) should be supplied. 

4) The author needs to obtain permission when previously published figures are used. 

5) We receive the manuscript anytime until November 30. Early submission is recommended as we 

review and edit.  

6) There is no honorarium.  

 

Thank you for your attention and we look forward to receiving your article. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Barbra Mann Wall, PhD, RN, FAAN  

Editor-in-Chief, Health Emergency and Disaster Nursing (HEDN) 

Thomas A. Saunders III Professor Emerita in Nursing 

University of Virginia School of Nursing 


